United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240

December 2, 1981

PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT LETTER NO. 81-32 (711)

SUBJECT: Transcripts of Third Party Hearings

A previous PML 80-1(711) dated March 25, 1980, requiring transcripts of third party
hearings was inadvertently cancelled. Due to the need for information to properly
prepare an appeal of an advance decision, bureaus should arrange for a transcript in all

cases in which a hearing is held.

Acting Director of Personnel

INQUIRIES: Harry Givens, Jr., Chief, Division of Labor Management Relations
Room 5226, Extension 36754



